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Middlee Yearss Trackk Dayy 
Friday June 2

Middlee Yearss Promm 
Friday June 2, 6:30-10:00pm

Highh Schooll Dancee 
Friday June 2, 7:00-10:30pm

Springg Bandd Concert
Tuesday June 6, 7:30pm

MADDD Presentationn 
Wednesday June 7 (Grades 7-12)

Trackk && Fieldd Provincials
June 8 - 10 (Grades 9-12)

Middlee Yearss Trackk && Fieldd Zones
Wednesday June 14

Highh Schooll Examm Week
June 20—23

Tabloidd Dayy 
Friday June 23

Gradd Day!! 
Tuesday June 27

Reportt Cardss Sentt Out
Thursday June 29

Lastt Dayy off School!
Thursday June 29

It is hard to believe 
that June is here 
once again! My first 
year as Killarney 
School Principal has 
flown by and I am 
honoured to be 
able to serve in this 

role. I truly believe in our school, our staff, and our students. I am 
grateful for our ability to gather with our school community and bring 
back all the activities that had been put on hold! It is wonderful seeing 
the happy faces and positive energy that fills our school. The return of 
our extra-curricular activities also contributes to the overall wellness of 
our school. Many of these activities are possible because of the 
leadership of our school and divisional staff. Their contributions 
positively impact the lives of many of our students.   

June is a reflective time of year for educators and students. It is a time 
to celebrate the successes and growth that has been made, along with 
the wonderful memories that have been created. It is also a time to 
celebrate the supportive families who value education and help their 
students through their learning journey. We could not do what we do 
without your support! A huge thank you to all of our staff for their 
continued commitment and dedication to Killarney School. So much 
happens behind the scenes to make everything run smoothly and it is 
appreciated!

Every June, we prepare to say farewell to our grade 12 students as they 
conclude high school and prepare to begin a new adventure. We wish 
them all the best in their futures and they embark on their next 
chapter.    

We congratulate Mr. Kowal in his retirement after 29 years working in 
Killarney School. Thank you for keeping our school clean and safe for us 
to learn and work everyday! We wish for Mr. Kowal days filled with new 
adventures, relaxation, and time to spend doing the things he loves.  

As we transition into summer vacation mode at the end of the month, 
please accept our very best wishes for a happy and healthy July and 
August! I look forward to welcoming everyone back in September!

Erica Hilhorst
Killarney School Principal



Our Senior Band looking sharp for their performance at the  
Moose Jaw Band & Choral Festival in May. 

Performances by: 

Junior Band Senior Band Alumni Band 

T. H. E The Sopranos 
 

Featuring the Premiere of  

“Killarney Carnivale” by John Gibson 



Please return all library books to the library by June 23rd.  If you 
see any library books lying around at your home, in desks and 
classrooms, please bring them back by then. This gives Mrs. McGill 
Ɵme to check them in before summer break. 
 
Other exciƟng news... The Killarney School library and Lakeland 
Regional Library (Killarney Public Library) have partnered together 
to give students access to the eLibraries books! Families will 
download the Sora app and log in with their school email address. 
Students will get access to books that are available in the Sora collecƟon as well as books that are available 
through the eLibraries collecƟon. There are many, many ebooks and audiobooks that students can explore and 
read electronically. Staff and students will also have access to the collecƟon outside of school, in the summer 
months and throughout the year! And the best part it is, it’s completely FREE! We are very excited about this 

partnership!  Watch for more informaƟon in the next few weeks as well 
as in the new school year! 
 
Hope you all have a great summer break! See you in September! 
Your Friendly School Librarian, 
Mrs. McGill 

KPAC News 
 
Killarney Parent Advisory Council has had such a great year!  We welcomed several new members to our small, 
but mighty group, and are extremely grateful for all of your support of our fundraising efforts. Thanks to YOU, we 
were able to: 

Keep kids warm and dry with clothing from our Cozy Closet! 
Stop those tummies from rumbling with the purchase of classroom snacks! 
Hydrate those bodies and minds by providing water cups! 
Order extra gym chairs! 

 
We wish all students, staff and families a fantasƟc summer and we look forward to seeing everyone at the Open 
House in the fall!  



RRunningg Club!! 

Kindergarten to Grade 4 Students are invited to join our 
Running Club on Tuesdays and Thursdays at lunch recess.  

Have your lunch, then join us on the field. Don’t forget to 
bring your water bottle! See Mrs. O for more information.

Congratulations to our high school track & field athletes!
Their hard work earned our school the Zone Banner this year!
We have 24 students moving on to represent Killarney School 

at provincials in Brandon, June 8 - 10th.

Good luck to all of you!



Wilderness Class Camping Trip 
to Spruce Woods 


